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19 September 1946

Mr. J. Idgar Hoover

Directar, Federal Bureau of
Investigation

Dopartaent of Justice

F&ahi!kgtm, D. C.

Ky dear M, Hooveri

It is understood that representativee of our respective
offices nave rcached a verbal understanding that the Federal Bureau
of Inveatization will conduct security investigations of employces
of the Central Irtelligence (roup on a relmbursable basis, It is
further understood that the Rureau will be reimbursed at the rate
of one hundred dollars ($100,00) per case,.

The above agremment ls satisfactory and your con=
firmation is requested,

I wish you would designate a representative of your
office to meet with asentative, STATINTL
STATINTL | to work ou @
to be followed, These detalls will include methods of rsﬁmbw‘mmt,
procedure for referring cases, standards desired, and similar admine
istrative problems,

Sincerely yours,

/#/ HOYT S. VANDENBIRG
idavtenant Genaral
Director of Cermbrai Intalligemc
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